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RANGE HOURS

Monday - Friday  8:00am till half hour 
before sunset (Posted at Gate)
Saturday - Sunday 9:00am till half
hour before sunset (Posted at Gate)

Since both East End and Walla Walla gun clubs will be open on the
scheduled dates for the five week winter League, you can come out and
shoot targets on those open days even if you are not signed up for the

League. Lots of opportunities to shoot some fun targets. For more
information visit: eergunclub.com/5-stand.html 

THIS MONTHS EVENTS

Cowboy Action - Feb 5 9am
Muzzleloaders – Feb 6 12pm

5 Stand – Feb 6 9am 
5 Stand – Feb 12 9am 

Black Hammer 22LR – Feb 12 9am
5 Stand – Feb 20 9am 
5 Stand – Feb 26 9am 

Training Clinics this month
RSO Kick-off
Feb 19 9am

Calling all RSOs we need your help this year more than
ever! Come to the RSO Kick-off even if you have not been
able to help very much in the past or don’t know where to

start helping the club, this is the clinic that will start you off
right!

Orientations
Sat Feb 5 2pm

Wed Feb 9 at 2pm
Sat Feb 26 2pm

Training Clinics next month

First Shots Clinic
Mar 19 9am

Business Meetings are on the 1st Thursday of each month at 6pm. In-person meetings are at the American Legion Hall at
424 NE 8th Ave in Milton Freewater;  You have the option to call in to listen (there won’t be any video).

A big thank you to the NRA for the range grant of $5000 for Eco-Blocks! The Eco-Blocks for the next wall will be delivered soon, 
and we need your help!  We have started a donation 
fund on the website for donations to build the 
foundation for the wall.  Everyone who donates can 
have their name on the metal sign on the end of the bay
wall as a thank you to all who help build our great 
range! We need $3,000 for the foundation to be able to 
complete it , look on the website for the donation tab 
or you can mail in your donation today! 

East End Rod & Gun Club is Affiliated with the following Organizations


